
 

OBSERVER STATUS WITH THE 1992 FUND  

 

The IOPC Funds value the input of intergovernmental and non-governmental organisations, as this greatly 
assists with the proper functioning of the international compensation system.  If your organisation is 
interested in the work of the IOPC Funds, you may consider applying for observer status with the 1992 Fund.  
You would then be invited to attend and participate in IOPC Funds meetings as an observer. 

HOW TO APPLY FOR OBSERVER STATUS 

 

If you would like to apply for observer status, please send a brief letter to the Director of the IOPC Funds, 

expressing your interest in the work of the Funds, formally requesting observer status with the 1992 Fund 

and stating why you consider having such status would be of mutual benefit to your organisation and the1992 

Fund.  The Secretariat will then prepare a short document inviting the 1992 Fund Assembly at its next session 

to approve your request. 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

 

For further information regarding applying for observer status with the 1992 Fund, please email Ms Julia 

Sukan, External Relations and Conference Department at conference@iopcfunds.org. 

 
 
 


